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How to Report Adoptions and Success
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Thousands of animal organizations worldwide have joined the Blue Buffalo Home 4 the Holidays adoption campaign to find homes for homeless animals this holiday season.  Every adoption counts, so please keep the Home 4 the Holidays team informed of your success by e-mailing your updated adoption totals each week.
Please be sure to provide an accurate count each week of how many dogs, cats and other adoptions your organization has helped make possible.  We’ve created monthly adoption calendars so you can easily track, by week and month, how many adoptions your organization has completed. 
Step 1: Verify Registration and Enter Your Goal

· Verify and enter your organization’s adoption goals online* at www.home4theholidays.org. When setting your goal, remember, the campaign goes from Oct. 1, 2024, through Jan. 5, 2025.

*Please check the “Participating Shelters” page on the website to ensure your organization hasn’t already been registered by another member of your team.

Step 2: Weekly Updates

· Each week, log onto www.home4theholidays.org and provide your updated adoption totals, as well as details about how your shelter is progressing toward reaching its goal.
· Use the enclosed adoption calendars to help keep track of your weekly adoption totals.
· Reporting structure is weekly from Monday-Sunday. Please report your numbers each Monday for the prior week at www.home4theholidays.org.
Other Ways to Submit Your Results:

You can also update your adoptions via one of the following ways:

· E-mail: h4th@animalcenter.org 
· Fax: 858-756-1466 
· By clicking onto the “update adoptions link” you will find in weekly campaign emails your organization will receive at the email address we have on file. 
Sharing Media Updates:

We’d also like to hear about your media successes. 
· If media attend your event, keep track and follow up to review articles or stories they run about your event. 
· Please share any stories that run in newspapers, magazines, online and on TV or radio.   Post on your own social media sites and send copies to us at h4th@animalcenter.org so that we can share too!
Thank you for your help and continued updates.  We look forward to a successful year!
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